
 

 

  BOLTON NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION   
 Your voice shapes our neighborhood and community.  All are welcome. 
   

THERE WILL BE NO MEETING IN JUNE.  
 

 WE ARE PLANNING AN OUTSIDE NEIGHBORHHOOD 
GATHERING WITH ICE CREAM ON THE EVENING OF JULY 16TH 

AT HAMMERLE PARK. 

 
MORE INFORMATION TO COME! 

  
  

Hot Topics:  https://westlinnoregon.gov/bolton/hot-topics-announcements     
 

Stay well and stay safe 

.   Email:  BoltonNA@WestLinnOregon.gov       
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